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8 August 2024 

Tēnā koe 

Thank you for your request, received on 17 July 2024, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
Act) for the following information: 

• “All written advice provided to Ministers from the Electricity Authority that informed the draft
second Emissions Reduction Plan, including advice on:

• Policies that were included in the draft plan
• Policies that weren’t included in the draft plan, and
• Previous policies or work programmes from the first Emissions Reduction Plan that

were stopped.”

The Electricity Authority Te Mana Hiko did not provide any advice to Ministers to inform the second 
Emissions Reduction Plan. Therefore, your request is declined under section 18(e) of the Act as 
the information you requested does not exist.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing 
oia@ea.govt.nz. 

Nāku noa, nā, 

Airihi Mahuika 
GM Legal, Monitoring and Compliance 
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